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June 19, 2011 

 

 

Ms. Rosa Lewis 

Federal Election Commission 

Senior Campaign Finance Analyst 

Reports Analysis Division 

 

Reference: Identification # C00387316 

 

 

Dear Ms. Lewis, 

 

In response to your letter dated May 18, 2011, the following corrections have been made: 

 

1. Schedule H3 (FEC Form 3X) covering period October 1-13, 2010 was originally prepared incorrectly. The breakdown of 

the transfer received from the Non-Federal account in the amount of $7,080.26 should have been posted in total as 

administrative expense. This error has been corrected by filing an amended return on June 19, 2011. 

 

2. Transfers for shared activities were made within the 70 day time period required except for the 10/15/2010 transfer 

in which $1,226.75 fell outside the specified time period. To correct this error, an electronic bank transfer totaling 

$1,226.75 was made on June 19, 2011 from the Federal account back into the Non-Federal account. 

 

3. In response to your question regarding the nature of transfers in from the Non-Federal account, it reimburses the 

Federal account for only allocable activity related to administrative expense. 

 

Thank you for your time and attention in alerting me of the issues. I apologize for any inconvenience caused. Please 

know that I am making every effort to insure all reports are submitted timely and accurately. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Edward Miller, Treasurer 

Pima County Republican Party 

 

 


